Oldham

Council

Saddleworth and Lees District Executive
Funding Application 2014/2015

SECTION A

Please note that this section of the application will be made part of the District
Executive’s public reports and be available on our website at www.oldham.gov.uk

NAME OF ORGANISATION REQUESTING FUNDING (must be same as on Section B):

Millgate Arts Centre

PROJECT TITLE (must be same as on Section B):
Upgrade of Delph Community Library and the theatre facilities within the Millgate Arts
Centre

DESCRIPTION OF THE PROJECT REQUIRING FUNDING setting out: what the project will
deliver. Who will benefit, and how? How many people will benefit etc. Please provide as
much detail as possible and continue on a separate sheet if required.

Proposals are in hand to refurbish the interior window frames in Delph library and to install
new inner double glazed windows in the theatre ‘Green Room’ on the ground floor.

The work in the library involves removal of the internal safety film from the three large
windows along Millgate which is life expired and to replace it with a new transparent
protective coating. All window frames will be repaired where necessary and repainted as
part of the on-going redecoration of the library which has so far been undertaken by
volunteers.

The theatre ground floor ‘Green Room’ where much preparatory work takes place prior to
putting on plays for the public, suffers from drafts from the old single glazed windows and is
consequently very cold during the winter months. It is planned to fit an opening double
glazed window in both window recesses without disturbing the external appearance of the
building.

Where possible, businesses/tradespeople local to the Oldham/Saddleworth are planned to
be used.

A separate project costing around £25,000 to renovate external stone masonry and railings
is to be the subject of a bid to another grant body.

Please see separate sheet for additional information.

Total Project Cost £7042 (inclusive of VAT)

£as another bid is going to
another body MAC will need
to find a proportion of that
so as much as possible
please — MAC will fund any
difference from its Building

Amount requested from the District Executive
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Fund.

HAVE YOU ALREADY RECEIVED FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE FROM THE COUNCIL
OR ANY OTHER SOURCE FOR THIS PROJECT IN THE LAST 2 YEARS?

[ INO
IF YES PLEASE GIVE DETAILS BELOW:
SOURCE OF FUNDING AMOUNT RECEIVED DATE
£
Saddleworth and Lees 2000 Last grant received was in
District March 2012 for improvements to
ladies toilets.

Please check that you have included all the necessary enclosures and return this form to
your District Co-ordinator Lisa Macdonald, Uppermill Library - upstairs office,

St Chads, High Street, Uppermill, OL3 6AP

lisa.macdonald@oldham.gov.uk Tel: 0161 770 5195
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